From: Nelson, Chris [mailto:Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us]
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:53 AM

To: Kent & Vicki DeJong

Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty

Subject: RE: Deuel Harvest Wind Farm Application Concerns

Thank you for your input on this permit application. Your comments will be placed in the public record of this docket so
that my fellow commissioners and others interested in this matter can read your comments.

Sincerely,

South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner
500 E Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501

605-773-3201

Chris.Nelson@State.SD.US




